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NOVEMBER 15, 1974

DEAR DR. O'GRADY:

STEINA VASULKA AND SETH FELDMAN CALLED ME REGARDING THE UPCOMING SHOW IN
BELGIUM, AND REQUESTED THAT I SEND BIOGRAPEICAL INFORMATION, A STATEMENT,
PHOTOGRAPHS ETC TO YOU, THIS INFORMATION IS INCLUDED IN THIS_PACKAGE.

IN REGARD TO THE VIDEOTAPES THEMSELVES, AS I TOLD STEINA, I AM CURRENTLY
EDITING MY WORK SO THAT YOU WILL BE ABLE TO MAKE A HIGH QUALITY TRANSFER TO

CASSETTE. I WILL FORWARD THE FINISHED TAPES TO YOU IN A COUPLE OF DAYS.

I WISH YOU EVERY SUCCESS IN THIS VENTURE AND HOPE THAT I CAN BE POSTHD ON
HON THINGS NORK OUT., THANK-YOU, AND 3AY HELIO TO WOODY AND STEINA FOR ME.

YOURS,
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